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Comments: Hello. 

I am against the Johnson Creek Road route. I am worried about what will happen to the spawning salmon on the

South Fork Salmon River also funneling endangered fish through a tunnel system may be harmful to the fish.

Why destroy part of the river. Will this not confuse the fish also doesn't it take a large amount of water to mine.

What happens during drought times? Won't this make it harder for spawning fish and any endangered fish for

that matter? I don't not agree. Please rethink this and consider what will happen to the "threatened " wildlife and

how this will impact them. 

Thank you kindly,

Janice Crow Dargent 


